
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
  

Dear Parents/Guardian 
 

Swimming Lessons  
 

Swimming lessons for your child will take place when they are in Year 4, next academic year 
2018/19 
 
The swimming lessons for your child will be held on the following Fridays, within school time. 
 
14th   September   26th    October 
21st September   9th        November  
28th     September         16th    November 
5th       October   23rd    November 
12th   October   30th    November 
19th     October   7th      December 
 
Children will need to bring appropriate swimwear and a towel.  Every child including boys will also 
need to wear a swimming cap.    
 
Boys have to wear swimming trunks. These are the lycra ‘fitted’ short style.  Bermuda type shorts 
or PE shorts are NOT allowed in the pool and girls need to wear full swimming costumes, not 
bikinis’.  Should any child wear these for their lesson, they will unfortunately not be allowed to 
swim. 
 
The swimming instructor has requested that goggles are not worn.  Under exceptional 
circumstances this may be allowed, however, any request must be sent in writing.  The final 
decision to allow goggles to be worn remains at the discretion of the instructor at the pool. 
 
In the interest of health and safety we ask children not to wear any jewellery or take deodorant 
sprays or hairsprays.  If your child is asthmatic they MUST have inhalers.  
 
The lessons are part of the schools curriculum and all children must attend.  
 
Parental Consent forms that are attached will need to be completed and returned to school by no 
later than 18th July 2018.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any queries. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
School office 
 

Brinsworth Whitehill Primary 
Part of Wickersley Partnership Trust 

 
Howlett Drive, Brinsworth, Rotherham, S60 5HT 

Tel: (01709) 828242   
Head Teacher: Mrs A Lee 

E-mail: office@brinsworthwhitehill.org 
Website: www.brinsworthwhitehill.org 
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